February 6th, 2019

The Wellness Committee met in the nurses office at noon to have their third meeting of the school year. Members present were Alissa Kelley, Taylor Kelley, Tonya White, faculty members Jessica Pinkerton and Lisa Miller.

- Our school has done an excellent job of sanitizing, staying home if sick and we have only had a handful of students with the flu.
- Spoke to a few students who say they miss the option of the pizza at lunchtime but like that we have the salad bar full time and two options at lunch.
- Talked about Valentine coming up and classroom parties- trying to think of healthy options for parents to bring.
- Been a rainy two months so students have had to stay indoors at recess but are still getting active time in the safe room with PE.

West meeting will be in March 2013

Next meeting will be in March 2019